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As a customer and member of an electric cooperative, I oppose HB 3459.  Like any 

other business, the electric cooperative must maintain financial stability.  If the State 

prohibits disconnecting customers due to non-payment this will hinder the financial 

stability of the electric cooperatives.  The rate payers will end up footing the bill for 

those who don’t pay.  This is unfair.   There are government programs available to 

assist people who are in such a poor financial situation.  I urge you to oppose HB 

3459. 


